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 FISCAL NOTE 

 LEGISLATIVE FISCAL ANALYST ESTIMATE 
 

ESTIMATE OF FISCAL IMPACT – STATE AGENCIES (See narrative for political subdivision estimates) 

 FY 2019-20 FY 2020-21 
EXPENDITURES REVENUE EXPENDITURES REVENUE 

GENERAL FUNDS     

CASH FUNDS     

FEDERAL FUNDS     

OTHER FUNDS     

TOTAL FUNDS     

 
Any Fiscal Notes received from state agencies and political subdivisions are attached following the Legislative Fiscal Analyst Estimate. 

 
LB 414 eliminates a statutorily (N.R.S. 39-1512) required annual report to be filed by the county highway superintendent with the county 
board that delineates various financial and non-financial aspects related to the previous year’s work performed to improve and maintain 
public roads in the county. The bill also changes other statutorily required reporting provisions related to county highway 
superintendents filing reports on planned future county road projects and completed county road projects.  No fiscal impact to the state 
is present.  
 
It is presumable there would be a reduction in workload for counties due to the removal of certain reporting requirements as less time 
would be spent by staff to maintain and compile records related to the specific report.   
 
Douglas and Lancaster counties were asked to provide a fiscal note but did not respond by the required date.  
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